
FDP on "Sustainable Manufacturing and Operations Management" 

Mechanical Engineering Department organized One Week Faculty 

Development Programme on "Sustainable Manufacturing and 

Operations Management" from 25-29 May, 2015. The objective of this 

FDP was to introduce the participants to the concept of Green 

Manufacturing, Advance Manufacturing Technologies and various 

system/techniques for optimization of production system. Highly 

Educated and Experienced Faculty from NIT Jalandhar, GNDEC 

Ludhiana and BCET Gurdaspur delivered the lectures. More than 50 

participants from different Engineering Colleges have participated in 

this FDP.  

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


